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Constitution changes 
continuing
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4) Regulation No. 8 —The Ex­
ecutive Meeting Regulation
5) Regulation No. 10A — The 
Recognition of Organizations 
Regulation
6) Regulation No. 11A — 
Communications Department 
Regulation
Written submissions concerning 

the above regulations must be 
delivered to the Student Council of­
fice no later than 5 p.m. on Monday 
November 7. Oral presentations can 
be made to the committee on Tues­
day November 8, 9 a.m. room 218 
SUB.

There is now a vacancy on the 
Constitutional Committee because 
of the recent election to Council of 
committee member Norman Eps­
tein. This vacancy will be filled at 
the Student Council meeting on 
Sunday October 30 to be held in the 
Council Chambers on the second 
floor SUB. If anyone is interested in 
being on the Constitutional Com­
mittee and is not at present a 
member of the Students Council 
please attend that meeting and in­
form either Sandy Ball, Peter 
Greene, or any other council 
member, of your interest.

by Sandy Ball and Peter Greene
The Constitutional Committee of 

the Dalhousie Students Council is 
continuing its revision of the Stu­
dent Union Constitution.

The second public meeting will 
be concerned with the revision of:

1) By-Law XII —Elections Com­
mittee
2) By-Law XIII —Resignation and 
Vacancies
3) By-Law XIV—Removal from 
Office
All sections are found in the back 

of the student handbook, available 
at the SUB Enquiry Desk.

Written submissions concerning 
these By-Laws must be delivered to 
the Student Council Office no later 
than 5 p.m. on Monday Oct. 31. Oral 
presentations can be made to the 
committee on Tuesday Nov. 1 at 
9 a.m. in room 218, SUB.

The following week the commit­
tee will examine:

1) Regulation No. 2 —the
Change of Government Regula­
tion
2) Regulation No. 6 —the
Council Executive Regulation
3) Regulation No. 7 —The
Union Executive Regulation
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Further action to be taken
Further action will be taken to 

attempt a reversal of the law that is 
now denying medicare coverage to 
International students.

Dalhousie Student Union Presi­
dent Robert Sampson is meeting 
with Donald Hair, executive-direc­
tor of MSI, on November 17. At that 
time a brief that Sampson and 
former Dalhousie Association of 
Graduate Students President, Bob 
Rosebrough 
summer will be presented.

This brief disputes the MSI

eligibility committee’s claim that a 
person holding a student visa is not 
a resident. “The foreign student in 
Nova Scotia normally spends a 
period of from two to four years in 
the province. This is scarcely a 
temporary establishment in Nova 
Scotia,’’ the brief reads.

Sampson, as well as other 
Dalhousie representatives hope to 
convince Hair that the only criterion 
for eligibility under MSI is the 
establishment of residence in Nova 
Scotia.

wrote over the

*
International students active

Norman Epstein has been acclaimed science rep for the Dalhousie 
Student Council. Epstein is filling the seat left vacant following the 
resignation of Chris Gallant. Recently a weekly International 

Variety Show was started on 
Dalhousie Radio CKDU. The pro­
gram is broadcast from 10:30 to 
11:00 p.m. on Thursday and re­
broadcast from 2:30 to 3:00 p.m. on 
Monday. The program can be heard 
in the Student Union Building, 
Howe Hall, Shirreff Hall and 
Fenwick Place. Anybody interested 
in participating in the show or

providing pre-recorded internation­
al music should contact the host and 
producer, Uday Jain, at 422-2946.

An International Student Party 
will be held on November 5 in Room 
314 of the SUB at 7:30 p.m. Free 
food will be served. All interested 
students are welcome. Elections for 
the posts of president, secretary 
and treasurer will also be held at 
that time.

David Gough has been re-elected president of the Dalhousie 
Science Society. David Brown of chemistry was elected 
vice-president, Louisa Horne of geology, secretary, and James 
Hancock of chemistry is treasurer. The next meeting will be held in 
one week.

Reach out to a childNOTICE OF MEETING

There will be a general meeting of Dalhousie’s Students Council on 
Sunday, October30, 1977 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers on 
the second floor of the Student Union Building. Will all members 
please attend.

by Liz Joyce
If children live what they learn, 

then be a friend; join the Outreach 
Tutoring community. Outreach Tu­
toring is a volunteer organization 
based on an individual’s wishes to 
devote his or her time (at least once 
a week for a few hours) to pupils 
from Halifax schools who need 
extra encouragement and funda­
mental instructions aside from their 
class studies.

The service is offered free of 
charge to children in grades four to 
nine. Brian Parris, a member of 
Outreach Tutoring for two years, 
says, “There is a great need for 
tutors. Kids like it, and there’s a 
value in it."

This year Outreach Tutoring 
functions within four units. Two 
remedial reading courses are held, 
one for grades four to six, and the 
other for junior high level. A group 
of students are taught at a school at 
a set time. At Saint Joseph's 
school, there is a similar course in 
remedial math for children in 
grades seven through nine.

One to one tutoring is also 
available. The pupil and tutor set up 
a convenient time and may meet at

the pupil's home or another speci­
fied location. This program involves 
all subjects in the particular grades.

To help the volunteer with his or 
her pupil, Outreach Tutoring offers 
a handbook for tutors 
contains information previous tu­
tors found useful in their lesson 
preparation. A pupil handbook is 
also available.

Outreach Tutoring has its own 
library. Novels, art supplies and 
other learning materials will be 
provided. Answers to questions, or 
suggestions will be greatly appre­
ciated. Brian Parris says, “Helping 
you to help us makes the program 
run smoothly." He adds, “As you 
can visualize, the Outreach Tutoring 
program has a lot of plans for you, 
the volunteer. Don’t let these kids 
down."

A booth will be set up in the main 
lobby of the Student Union Building 
in the near future.

For further information, contact 
the Outreach Tutoring Office at 
1460 Oxford Street, in the Education 
Building on Mondays between four 
and six p.m., and Tuesdays through 
Fridays from 11:30-2:30 p.m., or 
contact by phone at 422-5833.

All students are welcome. Please come and express your views on 
your student affairs and activities.
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The Dal Engineering Society would 
like to express their appreciation to 
the following people and firms for 
their generous support which made 
Dalhousie's Joseph Howe Festival 
float possible:

Robert Sampson 
Charlie Roberts 
Margaret Neaves 
Terry & Sadie Northeast 
Day and Ross Ltd.
C.B.C. Prop Department 
Trufoam Ltd.
Nova Scotia Building Supplies Ltd. 
Dover Mills Ltd.
Halifax Herald Ltd.
University Services

FASHIONABLE, 
CLASSY CLOTHING

PANT SUITS, DRESSES, 
SKIRTS AND ACCESSORIES

2 UNISEX COATS
O

starting from size 9-14

463-2482 after 6:00

HALLOWE’EN BROADCAST
Exactly 39 years from 
its original airing—
the exact day, the exact hour Orson Wells’ 
production of H.G. Well’s War of the Worlds

Jobs available

Campus Security: full and part-time positions
10 P.M. - SUNDAY, OCT. 30th 

LISTEN TO CKDU 610AM
____ CKDU

apply to Director of Security Dave Ness at 
424-6400, Central Services Building


